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The IEDA has received the following questions to the “Analysis of Impediments to Fair Housing 
Choice for the State of Iowa October 17, 2014” RFP. Each question is posted first followed by IEDA’s 

response in italics and underlined.  

 
Q1. In regard to Section 3.2.8.1, on page 9 of the AFFH for CPD Programs RFP, we have 
never prepared audited financial statements.  Would financial statements that we have prepared 
and report our net worth and net income be sufficient? 
 
A1. Yes - Submit those statements along with your financial references. As a reminder these are 
public documents. Per Section 3.1.3 3.1.3. If the Contractor designates any information in its Proposal as 
confidential pursuant to Section 5, the Contractor must also submit one (1) copy of the Proposal from 
which confidential information has been excised as provided in Section 5 and which is marked “Public 
Copy”.     


